
 
20 July, 2017 

The PSA has been engaging with NSW Police 
about Re-Engineering discussions in the 
workplace and the need to consult with your 
union about the process.  

The PSA will be meeting with NSW Police and 
the Police Association on Monday, 24 July 2017 
to discuss Re-engineering and the 
commencement of its taskforce. 

NSW Police has confirmed all proposals will be 
submitted to the Re-Engineering Taskforce as 
part of the consultation process. To date, NSW 
Police has not provided the PSA with any 
specific information about any proposed 
changes.   

The PSA will advise members as soon as any 
further information is available, and will 
update you after the meeting on 24 July 2017.  

The PSA will be working to protect your jobs 
and entitlements during this process.  

What you can do 
Look out for meeting notices and bulletins and 
advise the PSA of any developments and 
matters of concern.  

Call the PSA Member Support Centre on  
1300 772 679 

Or email: membersupport@psa.asn.au with 
‘Police Re-Engineering’ as the subject. 

NSW Police Re-engineering update 

   

mailto:membersupport@psa.asn.au
http://psa.asn.au/
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
http://psa.asn.au/�
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en�
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/�

	What you can do

